
Minutes	from	Ocean	Pines	Communications	Virtual	Meeting	

November	18,	2021	
 

In	Attendance:	
Cheryl Jacobs 
Elaine Brady 
Marlene Ott 
Julie Malinowski 
Josette Wheatley 
Jenny Cropper-Rines 
Josh Davis 
Patty Seidl 
 
Marlene and Julie made a motion to approve the minutes from the last meeting on October 21, 2021. 
 

Julie and Marlene shared there will be a bonus from Choptank for anybody in OP who does Christmas 
Lights (Light Up The Pines) which started on Monday, November 15, 2021.  An E Blast and Press Release 
will be sent out.  Three $50 bill credits will be awarded.  Houses can be located on Google Maps.  

Cheryl thanked Patty and Debbie for agreeing to be Secretary. 

Cheryl asked if there was a decision made on the election of Farr, and no decision has been made per 
Josette.  We are working with a full Board but no new date for a hearing has been decided. 

Electronic	Signage	
There is a request that our liaison, Josette, make the request through John Viola to Debbie Donahue to 
provide the information to include cost of Electronic Signs in budget.  It seems to be on hold right now.   

Surveys	
We have received 1800 responses, still inputting surveys.  Very interested in the outcome. 

Cheryl praised the team for accomplishing a lot this year.  The committee is still looking for new people 
so encourage your friends and neighbors to join.  Cheryl has applications. 

Josette has a friend who is interested in joining our team, Kim Shanahan who owns a local business. 

New	Business	
The Committee took a vote and agreed to continue with virtual meetings. 

No meeting will be held in December but maybe a Holiday breakfast or lunch get together.  Cheryl will 
pick a couple dates and send out an email to committee to see who is available. 

Don’t forget the Ocean Pines Women’s Club and Carrabba’s are holding a fundraiser tonight.  15% of 
your total bill is donated to the Women’s Club of Ocean Pines for scholarships,supplies,  etc. 

Meeting adjourned 10:35am. 

Patty Seidl, Secretary 

Next	meeting	is	January	20,	2022.		(virtual)	
 


